
PARISH OF SAINT AUGUSTINE OF HIPPO 

Woodland Road, St. Austell PL25 4RA 
Telephone: 01726 73838 

Email: staustellcatholicparish@gmail.com 
Website: www.augustineofhippo.org.uk 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Peter Morgan 
frpetermorgan@aol.com  

Parish Deacon 
Rev. John Sanders 

Tel: 01726 74911  

There is usually someone in the parish office to receive calls on weekday mornings. 

THE DEDICATION OF THE LATERAN BASILICA (Yr A) 
Sunday 9th November 2014   

Remembrance Sunday - All Victims of  War 

TIMES OF MASSES & SERVICES   

Saturday 8th Nov. 6.00 p.m. (The Parish) 

Sunday 9th Nov. 8.30 a.m. (The Faithful Departed) 

  10.30 a.m. (All Victims of War) 

Tuesday 11th Nov. 7.00 p.m. St. Martin of Tours 
(John Barron Irving RIP) 

Wednesday 12th Nov. 10.30 a.m. Requiem Mass - Monica Davis 

Thursday 13th Nov. 12.05 p.m. (The Faithful Departed) 

Friday 14th Nov. 10.30 a.m. (Joy Reynolds) 

Saturday 15th Nov. 6.00 p.m. (Lorraine Jones RIP & Eleanor Maurer 
RIP) 

Sunday 16th Nov. 8.30 a.m. (The Parish) 

  10.30 a.m. (Mary Felton RIP) 
  

 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Saturday 5.15 p.m. - 5.45 p.m. 
ROSARY 
Friday 10.00 a.m.  
ORDINARIATE MASSES 
Sunday 5.30 p.m. & Wednesday 7.00 p.m.  

MASS INTENTIONS  
Tues 11th Nov - John Barron Irving RIP (Florence Godolphin’s 
intention). Fri 14th Nov - Joy Reynolds (Martin Byrne’s intention). Sat 
15th Nov - Lorraine Jones RIP & Eleanor Maurer RIP (Lyn Whittington’s 
intention). Sun 16th Nov - Mary Felton RIP (Jo Daniel’s intention). 

REQUIESCANT IN PACE  
Please pray for the repose of the soul of Monica Davis who died recently 
and whose Requiem Mass is next Wednesday 12th November at 
10.30am. 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of Nora Skerry who died on 
Monday and whose Requiem Mass is on Wednesday 19th November at 
10.30am followed by her burial in the churchyard  of Lanlivery Parish 
Church at 12.00 noon. 

CATHOLICISM  
The final session of our Autumn Reflections by Rev. Robert E. Barron 
takes place on Tuesday 18th November at 7.30pm  If you have been  
unable to make any of the sessions thus far, do come and join us as we 
come to the conclusion of this great journey into our Catholic Faith with 
‘World Without End: the Last Things’. 

KEEP FIT GROUP 
Meeting this Monday 10th November at 11.00pm in the Narthex 

AUTUMN FAYRE PLANNING MEETING  
There will be a meeting for the stall holders this coming Wednesday 12th 
November at 2.30pm to make the final preparations for this year’s 
Autumn Fayre. 

AUTUMN FAYRE  
This year the Autumn Fayre will take place on Saturday 22rd November. 
The list of stalls is now on the notice-board in the Porch - if you would 
like to help please put your name down. Please leave any 
donated items for the Autumn Fayre in St. Monica’s Room. If 
you have any electrical items we would be grateful if you could 
have them tested before donating them (Varkers charge about £2 
to £3 per item). Please bring all perishable goods - cakes, small 
cakes etc on the Friday before the Fayre or on the day itself. 
Please note that we are able to take alcoholic drinks for the bottle 
tombola. Thank you for all your support. 

 CATHOLIC WOMEN’S LEAGUE  
The CWL Meeting Minutes are available for all members to 
collect from the letter rack in the Porch. 



PENRICE FLOWER GROUP ‘All I want for Christmas’   
The Penrice Flower Group, which meets once a month here at St. 
Augustine’s, extends a warm welcome to all parishioners to join them for 
a Christmas flower arrangement demonstration led by Elaine Reynolds 
this Wednesday 12th November at 7.00pm in St. Monica’s Room. 

THE EBOLA CRISIS  
CAFOD, alongside its Church partners, is scaling up its response to the 
continuing crisis in West Africa. It is working with priests and imams to 
spread the word about hand-washing and safe sanitation, and to distribute 
hygiene kits. Priests and communities are being trained in how to carry 
out safe burials and CAFOD is providing care and emotional support to 
families who have lost loved ones. As the spread of Ebola widens, the 
daily provision of food is becoming more difficult and CAFOD is 
planning to work in Sierra Leone and Liberia to make sure vulnerable 
families have enough food. CAFOD is very grateful for the generosity 
shown by parish communities for the recent Harvest Fast Day and is not 
asking parishes to hold a special collection. However it would be grateful 
for our faithful and continuing prayers for the communities affected by 
Ebola and for those who are working so courageously to relieve the 
suffering in West Africa. If you wish to make a financial contribution to 
CAFOD for their relief work in West Africa you may make one by 
telephone: 0500 85 88 85 or online by visiting cafod.org.uk/ebola . If you 
do not have access to the internet or would prefer to make your gift to 
CAFOD through the parish, please place your donation in the wooden 
collection box in the Narthex. 

ST. PETROC’S CHESS TOURNAMENT 
St. Petroc’s Society is holding a Chess Tournament here at St. 
Augustine’s next Saturday 15th November, 10.00am - 3.00pm, to raise 
funds to help single homeless people in Cornwall. There is a £10 entry fee 
to the tournament which includes lunch. To book your place or for more 
information, please contact Jackie Davies on 07702 341644.  

THE CATENIAN ASSOCIATION  
The Duchy of Cornwall Circle of the Catenian Association will be 
holding its 805th meeting at Truro Golf Club, Treliske, this coming 
Tuesday 11th November at 8.00pm, after Mass for Deceased Members at 
Our Lady of the Portal and St. Piran, Truro at 7.00pm. Gentlemen 
parishioners are invited to contact George Phillips on 01726 844611 or 
phillips.george04@icloud.com by Monday if they are interested in 
attending the Mass and/or joining the members for dinner at the Golf 
Club where they will be made most welcome. 

SERVICE OF SUNG VESPERS FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY 
On Friday 21st November at 4.00pm  Bishop Mark will be leading a special 
service of Sung Vespers for Christian Unity in Plymouth Cathedral to mark the 
50th Anniversary of the Decree on Christian Unity. All are invited to come and 
celebrate this important initiative with prayer for the unity Christ willed: that all 
may be one so that the world will believe. 

ST PETROC’S SOCIETY 
St. Petroc’s is urgently appealing for sleeping bags to provide the homeless with 
some means of keeping warm during the long winter nights. If you have a spare 
sleeping bag tucked away at home and would like to donate it to St. Petroc’s, 
please contact Paul Clarke on 01726 69745. Paul is very happy to come and 
collect if this would be of help. 

APOSTLESHIP OF THE SEA 
We are appealing please for socks, knitted hats, fingerless gloves, toiletries, 
confectionery and rosaries to parcel wrap in November so that Ship Visitors can 
visit the ships in December with Christmas parcels for the crew. Please leave 
any contributions in the Narthex clearly marked for the Apostleship of the Sea/
Ann Bassett (Parish Contact) or for more details telephone Ann on 01726 61211. 
Thank you                                                                                         

COLLECTIONS - Thank you  
The parish collection total below does not include Standing Orders which 
average at £330 per week. All cheques should be made payable to ‘PRCDTR St. 
Austell Parish’.  
Parish Collection: £527.28; Candles: 33.78; Coffee: £9.80; APF: £49.96; 
Flowers: £3.05; Parish breakfast: £26.68; Mission Appeal: £297.45.. 

SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Please remember in your prayers all those in the parish who are sick or 
housebound. especially: Pauline Abdey, Joy & Fred Abraham, Sheila Alleyn, 
Sylvia Austin, Marcella Beer, Pat Carsey, James & Margaret Clapp, Mary 
Coupe, Milena Danielli, Mary Dineen, Sue Dugmore, Mark Eustice, Helen 
Gibson, Teresita Hill, Joan Insley, Paul & Cynthia Longthorp, Carmen 
Matthews, Mary Maguire, Maria Consuelo Martyn, Pam O’Cock, Ian 
Parkinson, Valerie Parkinson, Pamela Platt, Edwina Porter-Duncan, Jenny 
Stears, Amanda Stickney, Pat Thompson, Pauline Whitford, & Sally Wilson. 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives 

Karen Waters - Tel: 01726 842372 

Pat Whitehouse - Tel: 01726 814415 

Diocesan Safeguarding Office  

Tel: 01364 645390 

“You have made us for yourself, 
O Lord, and our hearts 

are restless until they rest in you.” 

(St Augustine of Hippo) 

St Augustine’s Parish is part of Plymouth R.C. Diocese – Registered Charity No. 213227 


